Portfolio: Rec'd Doc No File No File Copy Action Co:	20 /	8 / 14	<u> </u>
	Yes / No	Ack:	Yes / No

7 August 2014

Hon Jack Snelling MP
Minister for Health
9th Floor, Citi Centre Building, 11 Hindmarsh Square,
GPO Box 2555, ADELAIDE SA 5001

Dear Minister Snelling

The Quorn Hospital and Health Services Health Advisory Council (Quorn HAC) has received correspondence dated 8 July 2014 from the Premier with regard to the reform of South Australian government boards and committees. The Premier's letter outlines that you as the Minister for Health will make the recommendation in regard to the future of the HACs.

The Quorn HAC is an active group of community members who provide information and feedback to the health service to assist in ensuring that local health services are appropriate, responsive and meet the needs of our local community.

Our HAC contains a broad and diverse membership who live in our community and engage activity at a community level. We give our time voluntarily and are committed to making a difference in our community

It is important that we have a clear understanding of the review process and how this will be undertaken and we would like to understand the criteria by which you will make those recommendations and your consultation process?

We look forward to your correspondence for discussion at our 2nd September meeting.

Yours sincerely

Ian Rodgers

Presiding Member

Modgen

Quorn Hospital and Health Services Health Advisory Council

Hospital Road

Quorn SA 5433